
The Carpenter ' s  He lper
T h i s  W e e k . . w e  a r e  w r a p p i n g  u p  P e n t e c o s t  a n d  h e a d i n g  i n t o  A d v e n t !

During the COVID-19 pandemic, St. Thomas’s is alive and well.  
We are worshiping via live streaming on YouTube (See our YouTube Channel and hit Subscribe!).  The full-text
bulletins for our services can be found on our website, and by email request. 

We also continue to respond to the needs of the Newark ommunity through our collaboration with the Newark
Empowerment Center and others.  Those who would like to support our work may do so by going to our “Giving
to St Thomas’s” page. 

Our prayers are with all those who are ill, all who are caring for them, and all who are striving to hear the voice
of God in these challenging times.  May God bless you and keep you, now and always. For more, see
the Episcopal Diocese of Delaware COVID-19 site.

Thank you for wearing a mask in the church building. 
It protects those who are worshiping, and communing.  

Your mask protects the clergy, staff, 
faith family members, and community.  

Let's keep our church building safe, healthy, open, 
and a respectful place for all.

N o v e m b e r  2 2 ,  2 0 2 0 w e e k l y  n e w s l e t t e r
St. Thomas's Episcopal Parish

276 S. College Ave  Newark, DE
302.368.4644    StThomasParish.org



This is a call for Christmas Lights!
...and it will be followed by a call to help decorate...

If you have any extra working Christmas lights 
or see a deal too good to pass up, please share.  

You can drop them at the church office Mon-Thur 9am-noon
or email Cana and she will do a contactless porch pick-up.  

Thanks in advance for your help!

It is more important than ever, during this unusual season, that we remind our
community that we are still here, that God's love is constant, and we are filled with

JOY remembering the birth of our Savior.  Our parish will be participating in the
2020 Newark Christmas light tour. 

St James' Mill Creek
our neighbors in Wilmington, are having a 

Virtual Bazaar
Nov 1st - Dec 1st

check out their Facebook page:
 facebook.com/StJamesEpiscopalChurchMillCreek

Letting our Light SHINE


